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To:

S STRUCTURE

Dear Developers,

We value your dedication to using Structure SDK in your projects. We wanted to
bring to your attention an important matter regarding the compatibility of the
STO02A & ST02B sensors with USB-C (only) Apple devices and the soon to be
released iOS 17.

Since the iOS 17 beta launch, we've been closely monitoring a potential
compatibility issue affecting ST02x sensors and USB-C devices when used with
iOS 17. While we work with Apple on a solution, please avoid updating to iOS

17 and turn off automatic updates on USB-C devices.

Rest assured, our technical team is collaborating with Apple to address this
matter. We're committed to ensuring ST02x sensor functionality with iOS 17.

For now, continue using your ST02 sensors with your current iOS version. Our

support team is ready to assist with any questions.

You can track updates in the following support article. Your patience and
support are appreciated as we resolve this together.

Best regards,

The Structure Team



